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All Saints Primary School  
ASSA Information 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

First of all we would like to thank you all for supporting our Easter Café at the end of the spring term which 

was a great success. The children enjoyed decorating Easter shaped cookies and with the lucky dip and 

children’s tombola proving very popular, in total we raised £320. 

 

With your support the funds we raise go towards the running costs of our school swimming pool which is 

solely funded through our fundraising events, Also this year we have spent funds on new books for the 

school’s reading scheme which cost £1500, an electronic piano which cost £500 and we also funded the 

whole school Bristol science trip earlier this year which cost £1500. As Chair and of behalf of the ASSA 

committee of All Saints Primary School we think this is fantastic for a small rural school. THANK YOU. 

 

We have some lovely events organised for the summer term with the Summer Fair being our last event 

before the summer holidays. Our first event for the summer term is The Royal Wedding Tea Party on 

Friday 18th May to celebrate the marriage of Prince Harry and Meghan Markle. We have organised a non-

school uniform day on this day when the children can wear red, white or blue in exchange for donations of 

cakes for the party celebrations in the afternoon. This event is being held from 2.30 – 3.30pm and everyone 

is welcome to come along and enjoy a cup of tea or coffee with lots of cakes. There will be Royal themed 

games on the field with lots of bunting, music and party horns. We are looking for parent volunteers to help 

us with the preparations on the day, so if you are able to help please contact myself or the school office.  

 

We will also be having a pop up Father’s Day shop on Friday 15th June with the same set up as the 

Mother’s Day pop up shop earlier this year. After half term and to celebrate the swimming pool being open 

during summer term, we will be holding Frozen Fridays’ selling ice lollies at 50p after school. 

 

Our last event will be the Summer Fair on Friday 6th July from 6-8pm, lots of planning has already taken 

place for this event and we are looking for parent volunteers to help us with the preparations on the day or 

to help out on a stall. If you are able to help in any way please contact me or the school office.  

 

We wish you all and your children a wonderful  summer term at All Saints and look forward to seeing you at 

our events this term. Regular ASSA updates can also be found on Facebook if you search All Saints 

Primary School Bishops Caundle PTA 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support of our events 

 

Mrs Emma Osment 

(PTA Chairperson All Saints CE VC Primary School) 
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